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Notices 
 
Would you like to join the list of people to read a lesson 
during our services? Please let Grahame know and he will 
add you to the rota. 
 
The wheelie bin for food donations is back in church.  
Please remember to support ‘Hope Central’ at this difficult 
time. 
 
The Newsletter will be available next week. Can you help to 
deliver a newsletter who would appreciate this? A list of 
those who will need a delivery is on the flipchart in the 
South Aisle. 
 
Now that services have resumed we are reintroducing the 
names of the sick to be prayed for in our intercessions on 
Sundays. If you know someone who needs prayer in this  
regard , and they are happy to be included, please speak to 
Judith. The long term sick, and those of a more personal  
nature can be prayed for at Morning Prayer. Please see Paul 
or Simon. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


